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Dorothy Menasco 

From: mike smallridge [michael.~rnallridge@century21 .corn] 
Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: sunrise 1etterhead.docx 

Attachments: sunrise 1etterhead.docx 

Saturday, May 01, 2010 11 5 3  AM 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

Please accept the attached letter for Docket# 090497-WU for Sunrise Utilities, LLC in Polk County. 

This email was sent by 

Mike Smallridge-System Manager 
Sunrise Utilities, LLC 

352-302-7406 

5131201 0 

____ ~~ 



SUNRISE UTIL IT IES,  LLC 
P.O. BOX 10186 
BROOKSVILLE, FL. 34603 
352-302-7406 
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April 29th, 2010 

Com m iss ion Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

Re: Docket # 090497-WU 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

This letter shall serve as the official request of Sunrise Utilities, LLC in Polk 
County to withdraw i ts  application for a staf f  assisted rate case. 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

S/ Mike Smallridge 

Sunrise Utilities, LLC 
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